
J
U

N
E

 

2
0

1
2

 

Volume 41, No. 6  PUBLISHED BY THE TULSA SKI CLUB  

Save the Date! 

Lake Party ì July 21  
 
FUN IN THE SUN!!!!        SATURDAY JULY 21, 2012 
 
TULSA SKI CLUB  Lake Party  at SKIATOOK LAKE/  Tall Chief Cove Group Shelter. More 
details to follow...  
 
If you have a boat and would like to volunteer boat rides for members and guests, please 
contact Toni Hatfield, TSC Social Chair at 918-645-5545 or thookhatfield@gmail.com. 

Backpacking Trip ì 
Labor Day Weekend  
 
Here's Bob Pierson - looking forward to having his shoulder healed 
so we can have fun with him on the backpacking/fishing trip over 
Labor Day weekend. Save the date now!! 

https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/mail/message/mailto?to=thookhatfield%40gmail.com
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LIFT LINE COPY DEADLINE 
The 15th of each month.  

 
Please send all your copy and photos  

for the Lift Line to (BOTH people below):  
JoAnn Huber  joannhuber@aol.com 
Debbie Gowriluk   Gowriluk@cox.net 

 
 
 
 
 

Please notify TSC of your address change.  
The Post Office will NOT forward the  

Lift Line because of its  
3rd class postage classification.  

 
Mail your address change to:  

TSC, P.O. Box 702121, 
Tulsa, OK 74170-2121 

Presidentõs 
Column 
By Janice Hiatt 

Over the past 20 to 30 
years there have been 
some amazing changes in 
the sport of skiing. Who 
would have imagined that 
we would trade in our 
jmle âqigllwã qigq dmp qfmpr
âd_rã mlcq= Rfcpc _jqm
have been major changes 
to our daily lives as we 
lmu f_tc âqk_prã nfmlcq
that can download any kind 
of information from the 
internet such as GPS 
directions and even make 
purchases. While I have not 
made this technology leap 
yet, most of you have or 
soon will. 
 
Some of you will fondly 
remember The Lift Line from 
past years with its slick, 
glossy pages and how we 

would hunt for pictures of 
ourselves and friends in each 
issue. Many other clubs and 
organizations have been 
faced with the rising postage 
costs, and they too have 
made the tough decision to 
switch to issuing newsletters 
via email. Other organiza-
tions also are experiencing 
problems in attracting 
younger members, who 
typically attend fewer 

Thanks to all the members and guests who attended the May 
General Meeting. 
 
If your personal information needs to be updated 

in the membership database, contact me via e -mail 

at, jmenger@tulsarealtors.com . 

Membership Report 
By Jay Menger 

Continued on page 3 

Condolences 
 
TSC wants to extend condolences to Kim and Eddie Johnson 
ml rfc pcaclr jmqq md Igkåq d_rfcp, 



- 3 - 

 

 

meetings and whose lives 
seem to be busier and more 
fast-paced à partly because 
of all the latest technology. 
 
Tulsa Ski Club must keep 
pace with these technology 
changes to keep our club 
strong and vital for our 
members. Remember this as 
we move forward with 
changes, such as sending 
out an email version of the 
newsletter and finding free 
locations to hold meetings. 
Think about what is best for 
TSC à and not what is easier 
for us as individuals. 
 
Summer is one of my favorite 
seasons. I am excited about 
bowling, upcoming summer 

trips, and the lake party at 
Skiatook Lake, where I have 
enjoyed many hours of 
waterskiing and past lake 
parties. TSC needs a good 
balance of summer and 
winter activities. I am 

pleased that Kelley 

Phillips , Gene and Evan 

Elsberry ,  and Toni 

Hatfield have organized 

our current summer activities 
and am sure that Brett 

Shelton  will soon be 

planning future summer 
activities for 2013.  I think it 
is also important to have a 
golf tournament. We had a 
great turnout at this past 
wc_påq ctclr, ?jrfmsef Gåk
not a golfer, and will not be 
able to bowl this year, I think 

it is important to have a 
variety of fun events. Please 
contact me because we 
need your assistance in 
planning this golf event, 
even if we end up having a 
fall tournament, instead of 
o u r  t y p i c a l  s p r i n g 
tournament. Also, please let 
me know if you would be 
interested in playing on a 
volleyball team. 
 
It was great seeing John 

Kees (who soon will be 

moving back to Tulsa from 

Houston), and Wendell 

Hillhouse  at the May SNO 

at R Bar & Grill in Brookside. 

I also enjoyed meeting Bill 

Nichols , who wrote The Lift 

Line _prgajc gl j_qr kmlrfåq

issue about his skiing 
accident. He made some 
nice comments about TSC, 
and he gave us all some 
good skiing advice. It was 
great visiting with other Tulsa 
Ski Club members in the 
evening breeze on the 
outside deck à just like we 
have done many times over 

the years. Thanks to Lou 

Moser  for another fun 

SNO. Hope to see you soon 
at another TSC summer 
activity! 
 
 
(Pictured is Janice with Tom 
Harrell on a recent hike near 
Stewart Falls, Utah, and 
Sundance ski resort.) 

�1�S�F�T�J�E�F�O�U�§�T���$�P�M�V�N�O, continued from page 2 


